
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

11th May 2022 

E te iwi, on the 18th June 2022, the Kahukuraariki Trust Board will be holding a Special General 
Meeting, and its Annual General Meeting at Waihapa Marae (see link below for map). Powhiri 
will commence at 9am, followed by the Special General Meeting at 9:30am to report on the 2 
reviews and results of the polls. After a brief kapu ti, the Annual General Meeting will commence 
at 11am. https://goo.gl/maps/QEsoCxuhQ4Ekq636A  

If for any reason you are unable to attend in person, you have the option to participate via Zoom 
Webinar we have organised for the day. 

We invite registered iwi members of Kahukuraariki Trust Board who wish to participate in the hui 
via Zoom Webinar from 9am to 3pm, to click this link and complete your details 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_M06yw_FoQyi2CeySmH1W_A   

Once we have received and checked your details with the Iwi Registration Database, we will send 
you the link for the hui. 

All online attendees will require their Kahukuraariki Trust Board registration number used in the 
recent Trustee election process. If you are unsure of your registration number, please contact us 
admin@kahukuraariki.iwi.nz or leave a message on (09) 4060294.      

If you have any patai for the hui, please email them to admin@kahukuraariki.iwi.nz. We will 
attempt to answer as many as possible, however please be aware there will be time constraints 
and we may not be able to respond to everyone’s patai. 

We look forward to seeing you all on the 18th June 2022 at Waihapa Marae or via Zoom Webinar. 

Mauri ora 

Geraldine Baker 

Kaiwhakahaere Matua 
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